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I strongly support LD 1378.   This is a common sense bill that will help ensure the 
protection of all Mainers.  It gives families and others the needed tools to support 
someone in a mental health crisis and to save lives.   As we have devastatingly seen 
the current laws and system do not always work. LD 1378 provides a reasonable and 
logical tool that could saves lives. 


